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28 April 2022 
 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
This term, Years 3 and 5 students will participate in the online NAPLAN assessments. 
 
The assessments are scheduled over four days in Week 3, Tuesday 10th May through 
to Friday 13th of May. 
 
Attached is two pages of additional information regarding the assessments. If you 
have any further questions please contact the school via email at:  
helensburg-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
 
Students will be asked to bring headphones or earbuds that plug into a computer to 
enable them to hear audio during the assessment. Earbuds used for mobile phones or 
other portable devices may be suitable for use during the assessment. The type of 
computer connection needed is a jack or USB. 
 
Please ensure your child has a pair of labelled headphones or earbuds in class by 
Monday 2nd May at the latest. If your child needs earbuds provided by the school, 
please contact the office to purchase a pair. Alternatively, you may purchase a pair 
from any retail store. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Carlos Vallejos  
NAPLAN coordinator. 
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